May 12, 2020

Planning Commission
Re: 218 S. Lamar
To Whom It May Concern:

The Bridges on the Park Homeowners Association has worked with the applicant and will be entering a private
restrictive covenant for enforceability of the PUD items. With the execution of the restrictive covenant the

Bridges on the Park Condominiums supports the proposed rezoning of the project.
If there are any questions you may have, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

o et S

Travis Maese

President

Bridges on the Park HOA

210 Lee Barton Dr. | Austin, TX 78704

Cc: Bridges on the Park Board of Directors



